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News Release 
 
FEMA Issues Public Notice on Grant Programs 
 
ANCHORAGE, Alaska – As required by Executive Order 11988, FEMA has issued a public notice 
of its intent to provide federal assistance and grant opportunities through its Public Assistance, 
Individual Assistance, and Hazard Mitigation Grant programs in the state of Alaska. 
 
This notice applies to programs implemented and areas designated under the disaster declaration 
FEMA DR-4413-AK signed by the president on Jan. 31. Designated areas are the Municipality 
of Anchorage, Matanuska-Susitna Borough and Kenai Peninsula Borough. The incident period 
for the disaster declaration is Nov. 30, 2018.  
 
The public notice concerns activities that may affect historic properties, activities that are located 
in or affect wetland areas or the 100-year floodplain, and critical actions within the 500-year 
floodplain. Such activities may adversely affect a historic property, floodplain(s) or wetland(s), 
or may result in continuing vulnerability to flood damage. 
 
For more detailed information, the public notice is posted on FEMA’s Alaska Earthquake (DR-4413) 
disaster web page at: www.fema.gov/disaster/notices/4413/initial-public-notice-fema-4413-dr-
ak/3410-em-ak-november-30-earthquake. It is also posted on Alaska.Ready.gov at 
https://www.ready.alaska.gov/. 
 

### 
 

FEMA's mission is helping people before, during, and after disasters. 
  
Disaster recovery assistance is available without regard to race, color, religion, nationality, sex, 
age, disability, English proficiency or economic status. If you or someone you know has faced 
discrimination, call FEMA toll-free at 800-621-3362 (FEMA), voice/VP/711. Multilingual 
operators are available. TTY users may call 800-462-7585. 
 
For more information on Alaska’s disaster recovery, visit FEMA.gov/disaster/4413, 
Twitter.com/FEMARegion10 and Facebook.com/FEMA.  
 
The U.S. Small Business Administration is the federal government’s primary source of money for the 
long-term rebuilding of disaster-damaged private property. SBA helps businesses of all sizes, private 
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nonprofit organizations, homeowners and renters fund repairs or rebuilding efforts and cover the 
cost of replacing lost or disaster-damaged personal property. For more information, applicants may 
contact SBA’s Disaster Assistance Customer Service Center at 800-659-2955. TTY users may also 
call 800-877-8339. Applicants may also email DisasterCustomerService@sba.gov or visit SBA at 
www.SBA.gov/disaster .  
 

mailto:DisasterCustomerService@sba.gov
http://www.sba.gov/disaster

